
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
2 October 2018   
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
NSW Law Reform Commission 
GPO Box 31 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001  
 
via email:  nsw-lrc@justice.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Inquiry into Access to Digital Assets upon Death or Incapacity 
 
The Society’s Succession Law Committee has reviewed the preliminary submission by STEP 
Australia (30 May 2018) to the above Inquiry, a copy of which is attached.  
 
Accordingly, I advise the Society supports the preliminary submissions and recommendations 
of STEP Australia as set out in the submission.  In particular, the Society supports working 
towards the creation of uniform model legislation in this area.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Tim Mellor 
PRESIDENT 

   
   




